Meeting with Mr. Toivo Ndjebela, Managing Editor of Namibian Sun (11
August 2022)

On 11 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Mr. Toivo Ndjebela, Managing Editor of Namibian
Sun, to his residence.

During the meeting, they exchanged a wide range of views on the media situation and domestic
issues. Mr. Ndjebela expressed his intention to strengthen cooperation with the Embassy in order
to introduce Japan's support in the field of education and other areas to the Namibian public.



